

Emirates Future International Academy

CIRCULAR TO ALL PARENTS

Reopening of school

Ref: EFIA/ Cir- 134/2020-21

Date: 4/2/2021

Dear Parents/ Students.

Greetings! Hope you and your family are safe and in good health.

Please be informed that due to the latest developments with the pandemic, the Abu Dhabi National Crisis committee and ADEK has taken the decision and has instructed the schools to continue distance learning for ONE more week for all classes. Online classes will continue for all grades till Thursday 11th February 2021 and physical schooling for all grades will start from Sunday 14th February 2021.

All students of grades 9 to 12 and students who opted for physical schooling from KG to Gr 8 are requested to get tested before attending the class physically. We will update you with the testing schedule shortly. If any students have taken COVID-19 Vaccine, kindly inform your class teacher.

Any students who have reached back to Abu Dhabi after travel from other countries after 30th January are requested to furnish their home quarantine release certificate on 14th February 2021.

If any of the student /family member was affected by COVID 19, kindly send the health declaration form to the respective class teacher before 11th Feb 2021.

If any of the students who are attending the physical schooling have not yet submitted the Health declaration form and Code of conduct, kindly send it to your respective class teacher.

For any clarification regarding the classes and examination kindly contact the supervisors/ class teachers.

Regards

Saji Oommen

Principal